
Incline garden group looking
for grant applicants
Lake of the Sky Garden Club in Incline Village is looking to
give away money for community-related garden projects in the
North Lake Tahoe area.

The club’s goals are to promote an interest in gardening, with
particular  emphasis  on  the  problems  at  high  altitude,  to
support charitable, educational, and scientific works, as well
as  to  initiate  and  participate  in  beautification  and
developmental  gardening  projects  in  the  North  Lake  Tahoe
region.

Money for grants comes from the club’s annual garden tour.
This  year  is  the  25th  annual  event.  It  is  July  27  from
10am-4pm.  Tickets  for  this  year’s  garden  tour  will  be
available  at  Truckee-Tahoe  nurseries  after  June  15.

For an application, contact Emily Hatch at (530) 582.8487 or
jimxem@sbcglobal.net. The deadline to apply is April 1.
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